
We are grateful for the support of the USS Nevada sailors involved with the Person-

al Excellence through Cooperative Education (PECE) program. The PECE program 

is a partnership between U.S. Navy commands and local schools. 

 

USS Nevada crew members have helped our students in many ways. Sailors have 

helped us put on our annual carnival, accompanied students to classes and served as 

tutors and lunch buddies.  

 


